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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
JANUARY 2-3, 2016
Saturday 
5:00 PM
Mass

Intention:  Kathy Abers (RIP)

Requested By:  Jim Akers & Margaret Anglin
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass


Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday 
 10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  Jim & Barbara Novotny 60th Wedding Anniversary

Requested By:  Jim & Barbara Novotny
WEEK OF
JANUARY 4-8, 2016
Monday
12:00 Noon
Mass

Intention:  Bertha Matus & Jean Syslo (RIP)


Requested By:  Joe & Teri Syslo
Tuesday
9:00 AM
Mass

Intention:  Edward & Elizabeth Cowles (RIP)
Wednesday      

No Mass
Thursday 

No Mass
Friday
11:00 AM WRCC  
Mass
      Intention:  For all Homebound
THIS WEEKEND OF
JANUARY 9-10, 2016
Saturday 
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Dave Myers (RIP)

Requested By:  Mary Clark
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass

Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  Diane Hamilton (RIP)

Requested By:  WRCC Ministry Team
DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
January 4-10, 2016
In Memory of:  Harry Quinzel & Dorothy and Paul Cote


If you wish to donate Altar Flowers 
in memory or in honor of, sign up for a 

weekend on the sheets on the bulletin

board leading to the Social Hall.

BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei


"Give, and gifts will be given to you; good measure, packed together, shaken down, and overflowing will be poured into your lap.  For the measure with which you measure will in return be measured  out to you."  Luke 6:38
Did you know….


Income from our devotional votive stand will likely reach $2,300 this year?
OPERATING BUDGET
Fiscal Year 7/1/15 through 6/30/2016
Annual operating expense budget:
 $488,906
OFFERTORY
No Offertory information due to the

Early bulletin deadline. 

ANNUAL PLEDGE MESSAGE
    As St. Therese prepares for a new year, It is important to know what support we can depend on from our congregation members.  By knowing what you are willing to commit financially, we are able to better plan for the future.  Please consider setting up a reoccurring giving plan.  Automating your financial commitments means your contributions will be received on a steady, uninterrupted basis. 

     To set up a recurring giving schedule, visit us on line at www.sttheresechurch.info, locate the Online Giving button and set up your recurring giving schedule.  The first time you give, you will select a password that will enable you to log in at any time and make changes to your giving or view your complete online giving history. 
The Church of St. Therese is a STEWARDSHIP parish.  Each week we depend upon and are grateful for your generous support of time, talents, and treasure to strengthen this, YOUR parish community.
We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express,

Debit Cards, and savings/checking drafts.
JANUARY 2016 2ND COLLECTIONS
January 2-3
Growth 

January 16-17 
Respect Life
*2016 Offertory Envelopes are available in the
 Social Hall.  


WEEKLY BINGO RESULTS:
No Bingo information due to the Christmas Holiday.   Donations for 2015 now total $27,810; these funds will be used for unbudgeted items and special projects.


HAVE YOU NOTICED?
We have tried to keep the parish posted by means of the website and we hope you have found it useful.  Please continue to enjoy our new features and let us know if you would like to see anything else updated.  Merry Christmas and Peace to each of you!

MORNING BIBLE STUDY

If learning more about the Bible is one of your New Year’s Resolutions, you may want to consider joing the Morning Bible Study Group.  It meets from 10:15 to 11:45 AM each Thursday.  Various sections of the bible are discussed in an informal setting.  On January 7, 2016, the group will begin a new six-week segment discussing, Jonah/Ruth—Love Crosses Boundaries.  This would be an excellent time for new members to join the group.  Please call Doris Melancon at 693-0311 or Sid Dugas at 642-5869 to sign up or to get more information.
UPDATE PARISH RECORDS
If you have changed your address or phone number, had a child or got married and need to update your registration, please contact the office with the new information.  If you are new to the parish, please contact the office for a registration form or pick one up in the magazine rack located in the commons.  You may contact Ann at 693-5939 in the Parish Office for additional Parish information.  
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	THE MEANING OF EPIPHANY

	Epiphany, which comes from the Greek word epiphaneia, means “an appearance” or “a revealing.” Centuries ago, the church set aside January 6, the 12th day after Christmas, to mark the revealing of Jesus as Christ to the wise men, who were Gentiles. Jesus’ first followers were Jewish, so the revelation of the divine Christ to the non-Jewish magi reminds us that Jesus came to earth to save the whole world. 

Symbols of Epiphany include light, a star, a crown (or three crowns) and a globe or stylized portrayal of the world. The color of Epiphany is green to symbolize life, growth, hope and eternity. 

On the church calendar, the Epiphany season lasts until Ash Wednesday, which is determined by the date of Easter. 


EXPERIENCED KEYBOARD ACCOMPANIST NEEDED

Experienced keyboard accompanist needed for 8:00 AM Sunday liturgies.  This is a paid position based on the Diocesan Guidelines for Musician Compensation.  Job requirements include playing each Sunday, Easter morning, Christmas Day, and scheduling a weekly rehearsal to be decided on the accompanist and the singers.  The musician may also be asked to substitute at other services.  For more information contact Kitty Witty, Music Director at 804-642-6990.

THE BISHOP KEANE INSTITUE PRESENTS:

GEORGE WEIGEL – FRIDAY, JANUARY 22 AT 7:30 PM

The Bishop Keane Institute presents, “Evangelical Catholicism: The Future of the Church in the United States,” a lecture by George Weigel. Tickets are available online beginning Monday, January 4 for $15 at keaneinstitute.org/tickets. Weigel is a Distinguished Senior Fellow of Washington's Ethics and Public Policy Center and one of the world's leading experts on the Catholic Church. The author of twenty-two books, including the best-selling, two-volume biography of Pope John Paul II ("Witness to Hope" and "The End and the Beginning"), he is also Senior Vatican Analyst for NBC News.The Bishop Keane Institute is a ministry of Immaculate Conception Catholic Church in Hampton, VA. This event will be held at Immaculate Conception: 2150 Cunningham Dr, Hampton, VA 23666. Call the parish offices with questions, (757) 826-0393, or visit keaneinstitute.org
EXTRAORDINARY JUBILEE YEAR OF MERCY

During this Year of Mercy, let us keep in mind the Works of Mercy and Spiritual Works of Mercy.
Works of Mercy

The Corporal and Spiritual Works of Mercy are actions we can perform that extend God’s compassion and mercy to those in need.

The Corporal Works of Mercy are these kind acts by which we help our neighbors with their material and physical needs.

feed the hungry
give drink to the thirsty
clothe the naked
shelter the homeless
visit the sick
visit the imprisoned
bury the dead

Spiritual Works of Mercy
The Spiritual Works of Mercy are acts of compassion, as listed below, by which we help our neighbors with their emotional and spiritual needs.

counsel the doubtful
instruct the ignorant
admonish sinners
comfort the afflicted
forgive offenses
bear wrongs patiently
pray for the living and the dead

“They saw the child with Mary, his mother..”





“The Epiphany of the Lord.”





January 3, 2016








